
From: Francine Lamontagne  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 3:47 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RR golf course 
 
I have been a member at the London City Golf course since 2006 and I always played 
at RR until last year.  I now live in St Thomas & I will not travel to Fanshaw or Thames 
to play golf.  If RR had  been  opened last year you would have made money with green 
fees & tournaments as is was the members took most of the available time   This 
summer will be just as bad with the Covid still going on golf is the only sport available. I 
hope you consider reopening RR 
 
Francine Lamontagne 
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